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Pre K
Classroom News

The Week of January 10t

Email: prekiclass@laramieopenschool.org

Important Dates Reminders

If you could provide your child

Jan. 17t No School MLK Day with waterproof gloves or mittens
we would appreciate it thanks!

-
News

We will have show and share on Wednesday morning. Please help your child pick out a reasonable sized
item to show their friends. Please keep items in cubbies at drop off. If your child has begun to stay all day,
please be aware we do a lot during the day and they may be more tired than usual. It may take a period of

adjustment for them to get used to all day. Thanks for being aware of this and making sure they get plenty of
sleep and have a rest period when they get home.

What We're Learning This Week

We will continue our unit on fairy tales this week. We
will read and sequence The Three Billy Goats Gruff.
The kids have enjoyed our introduction to syllables!

We will move on to the number 12 this week in
recognition and correspondence.
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